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February 27, 2015 
 
Chair and Members 
Planning and Environment Committee 
City of London 
 
Re:  DEVELOPMENT CHARGES GRANT PROGRAM FOR DOWNTOWN AND 
OLD EAST VILLAGE CIP AREAS 
 
At its meeting of February 27, 2013, Urban League members received 
information on the Development Charge "Exemption" for industrial and 
Downtown/OEV/SoHo residential development.   
 
At its meeting of February 26, 2015, Urban League members reiterated 
the following regarding Development Charge Grants.    
 
For residential development, The Urban League supports: 
 

- Community Improvement Plans for greater 
transparency particularly at budget time. 

- A phase out the Downtown CIP in 5 years 
- Continuation of the OEV incentive with a cap and clear goals 
- Consultation and set goals for SoHo prior to establishing a CIP  
 
 

  Greg Thompson, President of the League 
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